
MINUTES OF THE FAVERSHAM 20’s PLENTY COMMITTEE MEETING held on 
Thursday 5th November 2020, pm  

Present:  

Cllr E Thomas  Cllr J Saunders Cllr K Barker 

Adrian Berendt Cllr C Williams  C Oswald -Jones 

Cllr H Perkin Mayor of Faversham, Cllr A Reynolds T Stonor 

 
In Attendance: 
 
L Bareham (Town Clerk) 
 
62. Apologies for Absence 

Apologies were received from Cllr C Jackson, Cllr A Hook and A 
Russell 
 

 

63. Declarations of Interest 
None 
 

 

64. Minutes of the Previous Meeting 
The Minutes of the Meeting dated 5th October 2020 were 
proposed by Cllr J Saunders, seconded by Cllr E Thomas, and 
on being put to the meeting it was RESOLVED to approve the 
Minutes dated 5th October 2020. 
 

 

65. Reports from 20MPH Faversham Stand 
Cllr H Perkin highlighted the consistent residents concern about 
Lower Road. A Berendt noted that hardly any comments about 
this area have been highlighted on Common Place. 
 
Cllr C Williams added that the stall has been a successful 
exercise to engage with members of the public about 20MPH.  
 
Cllr E Thomas suggested that when the stall returns, the 20MPH 
postcards/printed Common Place forms should be handed out to 
encourage/help residents to add their comments to Common 
Place. 
 

 

67. Update on Publicity Materials 
Cllr E Thomas confirmed that the metal posters for the car parks 
have been put up. 
 
It was highlighted that 20MPH will be featured in the FTC 
Newsletter and KCC will be running a child’s competition. 
 
It was proposed by Cllr E Thomas, and seconded by ? and on 
being put to the meeting it was RESOLVED for Cllrs Thomas 
and Saunders will liaise with the Town Clerk about 
Facebook Boosting. 

 



 
68. KCC Consultation and Next Steps 

Cllr E Thomas provided a summary of potential interventions 
that could be put into place to support the 20MPH driving 
scheme. 
 

 

69. Update from Public Engagement Sub-Group 
Cllr J Saunders provided an update about the community 
engagement group.  
 
It was agreed that all members of the 20’s Plenty Committee 
and Faversham Town Councillors should notify the Town Clerk, 
if they would like to receive an invite to the Public Engagement 
Sub-Group meetings. 
 
Cllr E Thomas suggested commissioning Phil Jones to develop 
the ideas into a scheme and gather his opinion on the Town 
Cross Walk. It is important that the KCC response is taken into 
consideration during the development of the Town Cross Walk. 
 

 

70. Review Budget 20/21 and 21/22 Budget  
It was proposed by Cllr E Thomas that the committee continues 
to commission Adrian Berendt till the end of the consultation. 
 
It was agreed that Cllrs Thomas and Saunders, the Town Clerk, 
and A Berendt, will follow up on this item on Wednesday 11th 
November 2020. 
 

 

71. Items for Report 
C Oswald- Jones asked whether Love Lane speeding limit will 
be reduced from 40MPH to 30MPH. Cllr E Thomas noted that 
this can be done via Swale and will contact Mike Knowles. 
 
It was noted by Cllr E Thomas that the Bysingwood planters will 
be repositioned. 
 

 

  
 
Minutes typed by B Williams 

 

 


